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Present: Current board members and parents of swimmers.

The meeting was called to order at 5:20pm by President Peter Hutcheson.

The team submitted ballots and elected the following people to the board for the 2017-2018 seasons:

Secretary		Jacki Walker
Treasurer		Katrina Hunn
Social Director	Amy Beard
Team Operations	Sheryl Webster
Snack Shack		Robert Briggs
Member at Large	Amy Ross
Meet Operations	Open

The parent meeting was followed by the awards ceremony and slide show.
